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TO: SENATORS, MEMBERS AND OTHER BUILDING OCCUPANTS 

Glazing replacement to Senate link way 

1 The Department of Parliamentary Services will be replacing two broken 

panes of glass in the link way located to the south of the Senate Chamber as 
shown on the attached plan. This work will occur between 3 and 9 June 2010.  

2 Scaffolding will be erected in the outer courtyard (area 28K—see attached 
plan) between 3-4 June. Glass replacement is expected to happen on 8 June 

2010. 

3 There will be no access via the second level link way on 8 June; however 

link way access will be available via level 1 and the ground floor. 

4 Access to the outer courtyard will be maintained throughout, but there will 

be restrictions around the construction zone.  

5 Please contact David Dobson on extn 5566 if you require further 

information. 

  
 
Alan Thompson 

Secretary 
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